



NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING




Notice is hereby given that the Honeyville City Council will hold a public hearing on January 13, 2021 at 7:015 p.m. in the Honeyville City Hall, 2635 West 6980 North, Honeyville, UT.  The purpose of the meeting is to take public comment  regarding a  Budget Fund Transfer.  Individuals interested in the business of this meeting are invited to attend.

Due to the COVID-19 restrictions we will have a limited capacity in our meeting room, therefore we will also be providing access to the meeting via Zoom.  If you would like the zoom link please email the city clerk at honeyvillecity@frontiernet.net. 

Masks are required to attend in person.




Posted this 30th day of December 2020

